
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26th June 2020 
 
 
 
ATTENTION: 
President/Secretary 
National Deaf Sports Federations 
Asia Pacific regional 
 
Re: Kingdom of Bahrain to host 10th Asia Pacific Deaf Games – 15th to 31st October 2020 
 
There are some uncertainly concerns about the coronavirus situation which are being “pandemic” all over 
the world now.  The APDSC Executive Board members and Bahrain Deaf Sports Association/Bahrain 
Paralympic Committee has been discussed about this situation and unable to know when will the virus being 
resolved. 
 
 It was decided to postpone the 10th Asia Pacific Deaf Games to 2023 and in next few weeks, APDSC Executive 
will negotiate with Bahrain Deaf Sports Club and Bahrain Paralympic Committee to see if they are interested 
and prepared to remain to host the 10th Asia Pacific Deaf Games in 2023. 
 
The APDSC Executive Board has the fully responsibilities with duty of care, realistic, reasonable, safe 
environment considerations for our members and sport participants/officials’ health, safety and well-being. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me as Secretary – General of APDSC should you have any further queries 
or seeking for more information. (By email – David. Peters@expression.com.au) 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David F. Peters 
APDSC Secretary-General 
 


